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Subject Re: LAMICTAL Bipolar: National Advisory Board

Dear Ms. (I8

I'cannot attend this meeting ,unfortunately for two reasons. First I have a prior comittment presenting grand
rounds at St. Louis University on the 16th and a chairs meeting at Emory on the 15th. Secondly because I serve
as the Principal Investigator of the Emory/GSK/NIMH grant from NIH on Antidepressant Drug Discovery, I am
very limited in my ability to consult with GSK ‘as this is viewed as a conflict of interest. Please pass this
information on to Dave Ballesteros. ' '

Charles B. Nemeroff, MD, PhD

At 04:12 PM 7/18/2004, you wrote:

Dr Nemeroff

On behalf of E————— 2nd SEMNNR, Marketing team for LAMICTAL for Bipolar Disorder, we are planning our
next National Advisory Board Meeting for November 15-16 (Monday-Tuesday format) in New York City. Arrivals will be
scheduled for late Monday afternoon followed by a reception and dinner. Tuesday morning we will meet from 7:30am -
2:30pm. : .

"Official” invitation materials will be sent in the next few weeks but in the mean time, if you are available, please save
these dates on your calendar. Please call or email me if you have any questions. Please note I will be out of the office
July 19-23 and will return on Monday, July 26 when | will be able to answer any inquires. thxNEENR
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